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August 24, 2009

Dorothy Graham

Graham Family Foundation
544 61° Street

Oakland, CA 94609 -
Dear Dorothy:

Thank you very much for your donation of $17,500, made through the Graham Family
Foundation.

This contribution will provide $10,000 in direct assistance to seniors in financial need to
ensure that their beloved cat or dog receives needed medical care.

In addition, $7,500 will be allocated to market the Seniors for Seniors program so that we
can increase the number of annual adoptions.

On behalf of all of us at North Shore Animal League America, your generous and loyal
support is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ivan Helfand
Manager, Foundation Gifts
917-951-9344

(Received $17,500 from the Graham Family Foundation, check dated 8/21/2009. No
goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift).
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